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Dear Provider,  
 
Ambefter from SilverSummit Healthplan is grateful for your parficipafion in our Value plan and the care 
you provide our members. Each year, we conduct a comprehensive review of our market operafions and 
footprint to best align our network strategy and resources. As of Jan. 1, 2025, the Value plan in Nevada 
will be discontinued. We are commifted to ensuring you have all the resources available to make this 
transifion as smooth as possible for you and your pafients. Our other Ambefter from SilverSummit 
Healthplan offerings will sfill be available in Nevada.    
 
While our plan offerings are changing, our commitment to delivering quality care and services to our 
members is unwavering. Members will be nofified about this change in the coming months and may be 
given alternafive Ambefter from SilverSummit Healthplan opfions.  
 

Thank you for your confinued partnership as we work to transform the health of the communifies we 

serve, one person at a fime.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
Ambefter from SilverSummit Healthplan 
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